
 

 
 
 
 
Our Ref: KH/HC/Drinktothink 
 
16th June 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
 

Drink To Think 
 
 

This week in school we have relaunched our ‘Drink to Think’ campaign to highlight the 
importance and benefits of drinking water. 
The importance of drinking plenty of water daily, as part of a healthy lifestyle, is now widely 
accepted. In an educational context, much has been written about the importance of 
drinking water for optimal brain functioning. Research has shown that access to water 
dramatically increases brain activity in young people by promoting and stimulating thinking 
processes and motor activity. Furthermore, it is likely that if children have ready access to 
water and are encouraged to drink it from an early age, they will maintain this practice in 
adulthood.  
At Barr Beacon School we adhere to the following rules: 

• Pupils are only to have water in lessons. 

• Pupils are permitted to have other drinks at their break and lunchtimes, although we do 
not allow energy drinks in school.  
• Pupils must refill their water bottles at break or lunch times only. Pupils will not be allowed out of 

lessons to refill their water bottles.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs K Hibbs 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


